
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday, October 17 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 

• Hey gull-friend! Are you excited for Tailgate? I know I am because there’s only one more 
day until tailgate! Not to mention that at tailgate Improv club will be selling ice cream 
floats, and I know us Washingtonians love our cold treats on a perfectly crisp day. So make 
sure to check them out TOMORROW at Everett Memorial Stadium from 3:45 - 4:45 pm! 
See you there gull-friend! 

• Congratulations to Deborah Vasuilakeba (Va-Suey-la-kemba) who was selected by teachers 
and staff to be Everett High’s October Rotary Student of the Month. Way to go Deborah! 

• Hey seagulls! Come down to the Nest in the cafeteria to get 50c Cookies today only! and 
remember this is the last day we have reduced prices on all EHS shirts styles to only $10! 

• Hey Everett High! With our Homecoming 2024 dance right on the horizon, let's finish this 
Spirit Week strong. Tomorrow, Friday the 18th, we would like to honor Flounder the fish 
from “The Little Mermaid” - So wear your best blue and gold. Also, join us today for Just 
Dance in the cafeteria or a movie in the library! 

• Tomorrow, October 18 is the last day to turn in Honor Society applications.  You can turn 
them into Mrs. Carlson’s box in the main office or drop them by her room A309.   

• Attention to everyone attending Homecoming!  Please remember when you attend 
homecoming on Saturday, you must bring a photo ID AND all bags MUST be checked at 
the upstairs coat check when you arrive. if you have a clutch, purse or any type of bag, it 
must stay in coat check. And remember—if you didn't buy your ticket already, you can still 
buy tickets at the door. $25 cash flat rate for all--exact change is appreciated--or $26.75 if 
you pay with a card.  Thank you! 

• Calling all Quinceañeras!!! Do you remember feeling like a princess in your Quince 
Dress??? Don’t you wish you could wear your dress again??? Now is your chance! Latinos 
Unidos is doing a Quinceañera Fashion show to celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month. If you 
are interested, talk to Ms. Alcantar in C112, message us on Instagram or talk to any of our 
Latinos Unidos officers! 

• We dare you to clean your room and donate your toys to our annual Operation 
FrankenToy!   

 
Today in sports 

• Girls soccer vs Shorewood at Lincoln field at 7:00 

• Cross Country vs Jackson and Kamiak at McCollum Park at 3:45 

• Girls swim at Marysville-Pilchuck at 3:30 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 
AT THIS TIME, PLEASE MAKE YOUR WAY DOWN TO THE GYM FOR OUR 
HOMECOMING ASSEMBLY.  STUDENTS WILL SIT BY GRADUATING CLASS. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


